Conneaut School District
Food Service Advisory Committee
Meeting Minutes
October 15, 2018

The October 15 meeting of the Conneaut School District Food Service Advisory Committee was called to
order at 3:45PM with the following members present:

Greg Mayle — Business Manager
Suzanne Zelker — Food Service Director
Heidi Bechtel — Teacher/Parent

Tyler Bechtel — Student

Misha Taylor — Teacher

Jordan Miazga — Student

Emma Miazga — Student

Sarah Miazga — Employee/Parent

Discussion Items

Mr. Mayle introduced the Committee and thanked everyone for their service. The purpose and goals of
the Committee were discussed, and the District’s Wellness Policy was introduced.

Breakfast and lunch menus for all grade levels were reviewed as a Committee to answer any questions
and gather feedback. Substantial feedback was received regarding various menu options, preferences,
etc.

Discussion ensued regarding the possibility of using disposable/biodegradable utensils and supplies
rather than Styrofoam. Management will look into this possibility and prepare a response for the next
meeting.

The spring meeting was discussed but will be scheduled at a later date. The intent of the spring meeting
will be to review the Wellness Policy and recommend changes, if necessary.

The meeting was opened up to any questions or comments from Committee members. With none
brought forward, the meeting was adjourned at 4:18 PM.



